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To the Comisión Nacional del Mercado de Valores 

In accordance with article 228 of Spanish Securities Exchange Act (Texto Refundido de 

la Ley del Mercado de Valores, aprobado por el Real Decreto Legislativo 4/2015, de 23 

de octubre), Applus Services, S.A. (hereinafter, “Applus” or the "Company") notifies 

the following 

 

RELEVANT INFORMATION 

 

Resignation of proprietary director 

Mr. Scott Cobb has resigned as member of the Board of Directors of Applus as a 

consequence of the reduction of the stake in Applus of Southeastern Concentrated 

Value, the shareholder represented by Mr. Cobb as proprietary director in Applus. 

The Board of Directors appreciates the personal dedication and the professional 

contribution of Mr. Scott Cobb since he joined the Board. 

Madrid, 5 November 2018. 

Applus Services, S.A 

 


